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The adoption of a Water Safeguarding Policy is an effort to promote water usage in an efficient 

manner for the protection of the resource both now and for future use.   

 

Council directs Niverville residents who receive their water from the Spruce Drive Water 

Treatment Plant to limit lawn watering to even numbered days for residents having even 

numbered civic addresses and residents having odd numbered civic addresses to water lawns on 

odd numbered days.  Residents are also encouraged to use water wisely by watering when the 

least amount of evaporation occurs. 

 

 
 

TOWN OF NIVERVILLE-OPERATIONS 

 

POLICY NO. O1-15: WATER SAFEGUARDING POLICY 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE: April 21, 2015  RESOLUTION# 128-15 

 

REVISION DATE:  _________________  RESOLUTION# _____ 

 


